
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

This week a total of 204/419 children received 

97% - 100% attendance. 
 

Congratulations to you all! 

 
At the end of half term all children with above 97% 

attendance will have a golden ticket added to our raffle for 
a chance to win a fabulous prize. 
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We hope all our families that celebrated 
EID had a lovely time. 

Our Attendance superstars 

this week are: 

 

5B – 90% 

Congratulations! 

Please use the following contact details for any 
attendance, absence, or medical appointment related 
issues: attendance@osborne-pri.sch.uk or call the office 
on 0121 464 3346.  
 

Families are welcome to visit school to discuss any 
concerns further. If you require support, please ask to 
speak to Mrs Slimm, our school Attendance Officer or Mrs 
Brookes, our Family Support Worker. 
 
 

Whole school Attendance for this week is 81.7 % 

Attendance Year to date is 93% 
 
 

 

 
Polite reminder 

 
 

It is parent/carers legal responsibility to report 
their child/ren absent from school. Failure to do 

this may result in the absence being unauthorised. 
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